
Middleton on Sea Association  

(Founded 1937) 

Dear MOSA Members, 

 

I hope you are all well. 

 

As you will be aware, we have recently notified MOSA members of our intended 

arrangements for any vulnerable colleagues in regards to the national pandemic 

and I am pleased to say that there has already been a good response, so thank 

you to all of you that have volunteered so far. If you haven’t already volunteered 

and would like to do so please contact me via your Road Representative  

Old Point - Sue Mackenzie 

Sea Way - Kevin Seaman  

Sea Close - Roland Jervis 
Merry End - Susan Burley 

The Byway - Ken Moran 
East Close - Margaret Martin 

West Close - Gill Pacey 
South Walk - Gill Tuson 

Sea Lane - Michael Leete 
 

or email chair@mosassociation.org. This will provide the Association with a 

central "database" of information and can be used as the situation requires. 

 

You will also see from the news that the situation changes on an hour by hour 

basis and so our communications needs to be as fast as we can make it. 

 

As a result, specifically referring to pandemic related emails, we will for a limited 

period, be communicating with you our members in a more direct way. This will 

mean that when a MOSA document is agreed by the Committee members then it 

will be sent to you directly by the MOSA Secretary. This is not intended to 

bypass the road reps but more of a way to decrease the time taken to get 

information to members. 

 

However, from previous experience we understand that we need to resolve a 

potential problem before we proceed. We are aware of the problem of MOSA 

emails going into "Junk" when they have been sent. So, we are asking all 

members to check their “Junk” mail on a regular basis.  

To try and overcome this problem, please add secretary@mosassociation.org  as 

a contact. Help to do this can be found by searching for example “How to add a 

contact in gmail” - replace gmail by your email supplier, this could be suppliers 

such as ‘outlook’ or ‘yahoo’ etc. This should stop mail ending up in “Junk”. 

mailto:chair@mosassociation.org
mailto:secretary@mosassociation.org


 

 

If you have already informed your Road Rep that you require hardcopies of all 

communications from MOSA, then please be assured that you will still receive all 

communications in hardcopy format. 

 

We are hoping that these steps will if necessary, speed up communications with 

all of our Members during this difficult time. 

 

Kind Regards 

Martin Burrell (Chair) 


